Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Renaissance Planning Group
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Five announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 16, 2018, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: St. Nicholas Anglican Church, 1729 Business Center Lane, Kissimmee, FL 34758
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The US 17/92 Corridor Planning Study is evaluating transportation improvements to the approximately 5-mile section of US 17/92 from south of the Polk/Osceola County line to west of Poinciana Boulevard in Osceola County. These improvements include the widening of US 17/92 from two-to-four lanes roadway.
The purpose of the Public Workshop is to present the roadway improvement options being considered, which include roadway and bridge widening and the addition of bicycle and pedestrian features. The event will be conducted in an open house format; maps and other information will on display for review and comment and members of the study team will be available to answer questions and obtain input from attendees.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at (386)943-5367 or Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
If you have questions about the project or the public workshops, please contact Heather Garcia, FDOT Project Manager, at (386)943-5392, or by email at heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us. For more information, please visit the project website on CFLRoads.com and search by project number 437200-1.
For a copy of the agenda or more information, contact Heather Garcia, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, at (386)943-5077 or heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the American with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Ms. Heather Garcia, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, (386)943-5077, heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact Heather Garcia, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation,  (386)943-5392, heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
